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		Period of Comment:
	April 15, 2021
	through
	April 30, 2021

	Comments From:
	Company Name

	Date:
	[yyyy/mm/dd]



		Contact:
	[bookmark: Text7]Company Representative 

	Phone:
	Contact Phone Number

	Email:
	





Instructions: 
1. Please fill out the section above as indicated.
2. Please respond to the questions below and provide your specific comments.
3. Please submit one completed matrix per organization.
4. Email your completed comment matrix to stakeholder.relations@aeso.ca by April 30, 2021  
The AESO is seeking comments from stakeholders with regard to the following matters:
	
	Questions
	Stakeholder Comments 

	1. 
	Do you agree that Adjustment for Load on the Margin should be pursued further?  Please explain.
	

	2. 
	Do you have any comments on Adjustment for Load on the Margin eligibility? Do you agree with the recommendation that the adjustment should be based on bid? Is there anything the AESO has not considered? Please explain.  
	 

	3. 
	Do you have any comments on how Adjustment for Load on the Margin cost should be allocated? Is there anything the AESO has not considered? Please explain.  
	

	4. 
	Do you have any concerns or suggestions on Adjustment for Load on the Margin engagement process and timeline?
	

	5. 
	Do you have any other suggestions or comments you would like to share with the AESO related to the Adjustment for Load on the Margin stakeholder session or the engagement activities? 
	



Thank you for your input. Please email your comments to: stakeholder.relations@aeso.ca
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